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Melendez, Yadira

From: Cooney, Jim
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 8:41 AM
To: Spiker, Scott; john perry
Cc: Litscher, Jarrett; Lopez, Faviola; Melendez, Yadira
Subject: RE: drunks on front lawn.

Good Morning Mr. Perry, 
 
Mavericks is scheduled this Friday, September 6, at 10:10am.  You can appear in person or appear via Zoom to 
testify. 
 
Given that notice of the meeting was sent to the applicant earlier, there won’t be a tavern report for the 
committee to consider, but it can consider your testimony. 
 
Yadira, can you send Mr. Perry the link please? 
 
 
Jim Cooney 
License Division Manager 
City Clerk-License Division 
200 E Wells St #105 
414-286-2238 
www.milwaukee.gov/license 
Take our Survey! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Spiker, Scott <Scott.Spiker@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Monday, September 2, 2024 8:34 AM 
To: john perry <johnperrympd@gmail.com> 
Cc: Litscher, Jarrett <Jarrett.Litscher@milwaukee.gov>; Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>; Lopez, Faviola 
<Faviola.Martin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: drunks on front lawn. 

 
Thanks for reporting. You’re right; this is unacceptable behavior. 
 
Jarrett: Make sure the email below AND the videos attached are placed in the file for Mavericks on W Howard 
Ave near 21st. 
 
Also make sure that John is noticed the next time their license is up for renewal. 
 
Lastly, leave me a note for Tuesday to call Carol and express my displeasure. 
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Thanks, 
Ald. Spiker 
 
 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: john perry <johnperrympd@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 2, 2024 7:49 AM 
To: Spiker, Scott <Scott.Spiker@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: drunks on front lawn. 
  

 
 

 
 

I understand that Mavericks need to make money. But, i don't think they 
should serve kids like this until they can't stand anymore. Woke up the 
entire neighborhood last night at 2am . Why the officers let them yell and 
fall on my lawn I have no idea. Not handled very well. I sure hope the 
officers made out a tavern report for when Mavericks is renewing their 
license soon. 
 
 
 


